
  
 

 
14 April 2022 

AAGPS SPORTS UPDATE  

The Executive Officer Mr Nigel Price, in consultation with the GPS Headmasters’ 

Standing Committee, wish to provide the following update regarding AAGPS sporting 

programmes in 2022: 

The GPS Headmasters’ Standing Committee have met to ratify the decision of the 

Judicial Panel formed to review the result of the 1st VIII race for the Major Rennie 

Trophy at the 125th AAGPS Head of the River Regatta held on Saturday 19 March 

2022 at Iron Cove.  

The Judicial Panel determined that the result of the 1st VIII race as deemed by the 
Umpire and Jury overseeing the protest submitted on the 19 March 2022 should 
stand. Subsequently, the GPS Headmasters Standing Committee has announced 
that The King’s School is awarded the Major Rennie Trophy for 2022 and all other 
placings of the race stand.  
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